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Traffic Advisory: Overnight Ramp Closures Along Westbound I-4 in 

Seminole County July 1 and 2 

SEMINOLE COUNTY, Fla. – Motorists are advised that the Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) is implementing overnight ramp closures along westbound 

Interstate 4 (I-4) from the westbound rest area in Seminole County to Lake Destiny 

Road (Exit 90C) on the nights of Tuesday, July 1, and Wednesday, July 2.  

The closures will begin as early as 10 p.m. each night and are expected to reopen by 5 

a.m. the following morning, with the last closure opening on the morning of Thursday, 

July 3. These closures are necessary for road work.  

Motorists can expect the following overnight closure on Tuesday night, July 1: 

• Westbound I-4 exit ramp to State Road (S.R.) 434, Exit 94  

 

Motorists can expect the following overnight closures on Wednesday night, July 2: 

• Westbound I-4 exit/entrance ramp to rest area 

• Westbound I-4 rest area facility just east of S.R. 434 

• Westbound I-4 exit ramp to Lake Destiny Road, Exit 90C  

 

See detour information below, as well as the attached detour maps. 

Detour Information for July 1 Overnight Closure 

Motorists traveling on westbound I-4 who wish to access S.R. 434 will continue west on 

I-4 and exit at S.R. 436 (Exit 92), staying in the left lane onto eastbound S.R. 436. 

Motorists will make a U-turn onto eastbound I-4. From there, motorists will continue east 

and exit at S.R. 434 (Exit 94).  

Detour Information for July 2 Overnight Closure 

Motorists traveling on westbound I-4 who wish to access Lake Destiny Road will exit to 

westbound Maitland Boulevard (S.R. 414) (Exit 90B). Motorists will proceed on 

westbound Maitland Boulevard and exit at Keller Road, turning right and heading north 

to Maitland Center Parkway. From there, motorists will turn right onto eastbound 

Maitland Center Parkway and proceed to Lake Destiny Road.  
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FDOT advises motorists to follow all posted detour signs. Construction schedules are 

subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.  

For more information, visit the project website at CFLRoads.com/project/448520-2.  

Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT Public Information Office at FDOT 

D5COMM@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at (386) 943-5593. 
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